
 

 

Editor’s Comment:   

I think that the authors have made an effort to attend to the suggestions of the reviewers. However, 
deficiencies remain that must be amended. These, fundamentally, have to do with grammatical errors and 
the use of English. 

The manuscript can be accepted for publishing in Chemical Science International Journal, when the 
authors have reviewed the English. 
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